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Dear Legal Services
I am writing to register my objection to the extended opening hours of Musa, 33 Exchange Street, 
Aberdeen.
The basis for this opposition is that granting a licence for these premises to open late into the earlier 
hours will affect the residents of Exchange Street. This is a conservation area and my flat is just 
across the road from Musa. We have single glazing and at night you can hear everything, there will 
be people coming & going at hours & then there will be the smoking issue. When people have been 
drinking they are very loud and you can also hear the music coming from the building. 
Residents in the area already suffer noise nuisance & antisocial behaviour from various bars in the 
street and to suffer this inconvenience until 3am at a weekend and 2 am on a Thursday/Sunday, 
when you have work the next day is not acceptable.
I would urge the committee to refuse the application due to the area being conservation & 
residential. Musa has operated well for years without extended hours. Yes, it can be very noisy 
when there has been parties but closing time is reasonable for a bar in a residential area.
yours faithfully
Rachael Taylor
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